During the school year, the 9:30am Sunday mass also hosts the
Children’s Liturgy of the Word for preschoolers through second graders.
The School of Religion is currently looking for a few volunteers to help
with the Children’s Liturgy of the Word for the upcoming school year.

After the Opening Prayer, the children are invited up to the sanctuary
steps for a blessing from the presider before following the catechist to
the School of Religion. While the congregation listens and reflects on
the readings of the mass, the children also listen to a child friendly
version and engage in conversation about the readings together before
returning to the church at the offertory.

The School of Religion will help train anyone who is interested in this
ministry and provide the materials as well.

If you are interested, please contact the School of Religion at
meghan.donahue@stjulianeymard.org
Thank you!



